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Author Name:
Hattie Craig
Purpose: (Delete as appropriate)
Mandate Officer(s) or Committees(s)        
Summary: To mandate the sabbatical officers to release a statement criticising the Vice Chancellor’s salary and pay rise, particularly in comparison to the pay of other staff in the uni
Section Three: Mandate A Guild Officer(s) or Committee
3.1. Person(s) Responsible For Delivering Mandate 

	The Sabbatical Officer Team


3.2. Completion Date for Mandate 
	Before the next Guild Council


3.3. Mandate Text (shall normally be no more than 200 words)
	The Guild will release a statement which:
- criticises the ridiculously high salary of our Vice Chancellor David Eastwood
- the fact that he has been awarded another pay rise and once again has the highest basic salary of any Vice Chancellor in the country

- that in around 13 days, he earns the same amount as the lowest paid workers in the university

- that the university has still not signed up to be a living wage employer

- calls for his salary to be reduced and that of the lowest paid members of staff increased


Section Four: Written Statement in Support of Motion (shall normally be no more than 500 words)
	Last year, David Eastwood earned £410,000. He received the highest basic salary of any Vice Chancellor in the UK and a pay rise of £10k. To put this into context, the Prime Minister earns £152,500. It is outrageous that any public sector boss is earning such an enormous salary which public money and our tuition fees are contributing to. 

Furthermore, the University of Birmingham has still not signed up to be a Living Wage employer. This means that although last year they agreed to pay the equivalent of the living wage for the next two years, there is no guarantee after this and they did not have to raise their pay in line with increases to the living wage. In approximately 13 days, David Eastwood will earn what some members of staff earn in an entire year (assuming they’re working a similar amount of hours).
We are also told continually that certain things cannot be improved for students because the money isn’t there. This is not in keeping with paying our Vice Chancellor the highest salary in the sector and clearly demonstrates where the University’s priorities lie.


We should be critical of this disparity in pay and put public pressure on the university to reduce the high salaries paid to management and increase the meagre wages which those at the bottom of the pay scale earn.

For more information: http://www.timeshighereducation.co.uk/news/slimmer-pay-packets-for-russell-group-fat-cats/2017668.article
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If you have any queries, please e-mail   council@guild.bham.ac.uk

